
Cont act s & l inks
General enquiries: reception@europaschool.uk  01235 524060

Bus related: bus@europaschool.uk

Parent portal: https://mis.europaschooluk.org

 Pr im ary Newslet t er
28t h January 2022

4 Feb - NCMP (Rec and YR6)
18 Feb - Staff training day. No school for pupils 
21-25 Feb - Half Term holiday
1 Mar  - 6EE visit Bletchley park (Rescheduled)

2 Mar  - KS1 SATS parent information meeting 
8 Mar  - REE/RFE visit Natural History Museum
11 Mar  - RDE visit Natural History Museum 
16 Mar  - Year 6 STEM show

Inform at ion

Im por t ant  dat es

2FE Tin Forest

Children's 
Mental Health 

week
7-13 Feb 2022

Feb half term 
"Oxford active" 
holiday camps  

Info here

2FE have been reading and exploring The Tin Forest by 
Helen Ward and Wayne Anderson. We have been thinking 

about different materials and their properties.
An old man dreams of living in a beautiful forest so he 

creates a forest of all the rubbish and junk left by others. 
2FE have created their own Tin Forest by drawing onto tin 

foil and adding colour with permanent pens.

2EE are 
learning 

about the 5 
times 
tables 

through 
games. 

Here's Ben 

showing his 
good work. 

2EE Mat hs funCurrent  value 

Lost  proper t y - The lost property room is open on 
Fridays after school. Please take a look or remind 
your children to do so. There are also lunch 
boxes/water bottles etc on the shelves in the larger 
playground. We are keen to get you reunited with 
your belongings! 

Polit e Rem inder  - The front gate, off the A415 is a 
vehicle entrance for staff and deliveries. Please do 
not use it, or the entrance area, to drop off /pick up 
children. The access becomes blocked very quickly if 
cars are leaving or turning. All pedestrians and 
cyclists should use the cycle entrance further along 
to the right of the main entrance and can obtain a 
code from Reception, outside drop off and pick up 
hours.

Request  f rom  Forest  School - If you have any spare 
waterproof trousers ages 6-8, our Y2 forest school 
groups would be grateful to have them in reserve, to 
help with lost, or forgotten kit on the day. 

Thank you for thinking of us.

 Year  3 science visit
Year 3 

enjoyed a 
fascinating 
day trip to  

Science 
Oxford.

https://www.oxfordactive.co.uk/school-holidays/
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